STD 6 END TERM 2 EXAM 2019

ENGLISH

			k spaces numbered 1 - 15.	ose the given choices
ill	in the blanks corre		2 day	4 the life of a perso
	For _l_ person t	o be _2_ freedom _	_3_ movement for a day	this earth is to be no
Vh;	y are the _5_ and	_6_ people/_	to this. The8 crime on	lins earth is to be po
_9	has the environm	entalists. Women have	10, children have child	iren department, teach
av	e KNUT, doctors h	ave KMPDU and other	ers have Atwoli to fight for	r11 rights but po
eo	ple do not have1	2_ to fight for13_	Those in power14 l	ike to show their13
on t	the poor to prove ho	w tough they are.		
	A, a	B. the	C. as	D. an
2.	A. remembered	B. recalled	C. denied	D. accepted
		B. of	C. on	D. by
3.	A. for	B. 01	0.00	
4.	A. cost	B. costs	C. pay	D. pays
				D. strong
5.	A. rich	B. poor	C. weak	D. strong
6.	A. elite	B. kind	C. cruel	D. eloquent
0.	A. cine			
7.	A. brought	B. subject	C. commented	D. subjected
		Dere	C. good	D. worst
8.	A. best	B. worse	C. good	the second second second
9.	A. Farmers	B. Traders	C. Environment	D. Politics
10			Commence of the contract of	D. FIDA
10	. A. COCUS	B. PSC	C. JSC	D. FIDA
**	. A. their	B. there	C. they	D. them
11	. A. then			
12	. A. any	B. some	C, much	D. more
	Viveren in the second		C. there	D. they
13	3. A. them	B. their	C. there	
1	4. A. could	B. would	C. might	D. should
		SHOULT ATTEMPTED	Supplied the property of supplied	the state of the
44	5 A may	B. might	C. mighty	D. role

	Choose the correct question tags. They shall visit their parents, ? A. shall they B. shan't we C. won't they D. shan't they We are Kenyans, A. are we? B. aren't we? C. isn't it? D. won't we? Choose the correct answer.		39	 B. "Please madam said George" I want some more. C. Please Madam said George I want some more. D. "Please Sir said George. I want some more. Choose the opposite of he underline word 	
	Puppy is to cat as A. lamb C. kitten Monkey is to A. talks C. squaks	B. kid D. cub B. chatters D. sings		The <u>senior</u> playe A. junior C. inferior Give the collection A. pineapples C. mangoes	B. tomatoes
20.	For questions 20 to 21, choose the sentence which is correctly punctuated. A. "I want ugali, John said." B. "I want ugali, John said." C. "I like ugali, 'John said."			A. cabbages B. carrots C. pig weed D. vegetable Replace the underlined word correctly The woman gazed at the child when he was	
	D. John said, "I want ugali." A. "Please Madam," said George, "I want somemore."			A. stared C. wandered	B. glanced D. rejected

Read the story below and then answer questions 26 - 38.

The deadline by the Kenyan government to repatriate all Somalis back to their country and have Daadab refugee camp closed cannot be met. A special envoy on the matter has said. Kenya had vowed to close the camp which is home to some 500000 refugees by end of November this year.

IGAD's special envoy on Somalia Muhammed Affey said the closure of the camp may delay after some of the refugees declined to enlist themselves for the repatriation exercise,

Affey says majority of the refugees have expressed skepticism and reluctance to go back to their country as they believe that their security will not be guaranteed as it is now in the camp. He painted a picture of a desperate population that is ready and willing to pay the price just to remain in the camp.

"There are serious teething problems that the refugees need to be assured of before they are repatriated back to Somalia. They say the country is volatile and not safe for human inhabitation. All the respective agencies involved need to guarantee them their security," he told XNews in an interview.

According to the former Wajir South MP it would be difficult to convince the refugee to return home since the essential infrastracture is yet to be established in their mother's country to facilitate a safe repatriation.

Since the repatriation exercise was announced last year, tens of thousand of refugees have been making the journey back home after decades in the camp. However, Somalis born in Dadaab refugee camp say they are distraught at Kenya's plan to forcibly repatriate them. However, recently a Human Rights watch found that repatriation of Somali's refugees from Dadaab refugee camp in Kenya failed to meet recommended international standards for voluntary return.

- 26. What does the report of the special envoy say about the governments directive?
 - A. The deadline will be met
 - B. No deadline given
 - C. Government's deadline would not be met
 - D. Nothing is being done over that
- 27. Daadab refugees camp holds about people.
 - A. One billion
- B. Five million
- C. A half a million D. Five hundred
- 28. What is the major problem facing the refugee camp?
 - A.Too many refugees
 - B. Insecurity
 - C. Refusing to register on repatration list
 - D. Refused to go back
- 29. Refugees site which problem in their country?
 - A. Famine
- B. Drought
- C. Floods
- D.Insecurity
- 30. What are the refugees doing not to go to their country?
 - A. Doing everything possible not to go
 - B. Co-operating with the government
 - C. Refusing to go their country
 - D. Running away from the camp
- 31. The refugees say that their country is
 - A. Kenya
- B. volatile
- C. far
- D. dry
- 32. Who needs to gaurantee the refugees security?
 - A. The government of Kenya
 - B. The government of Somalia

- C. Agencies involved
- D. Dadaab's refugee camp
- 33. According to the former MP the refugees need to be
 - A. forced to go to their country
 - B. co-operate with the agencies
 - C. not to be convinced to go
 - D. convinced to go to their country
- 34. What does the former MP pose to be the challenge?
 - A. Security
- B. Hospitals
- C. Schools
- D. Infrastracture
- 35. What is the opposite of the word voluntary?
 - A. Willing
- B. Opposing
- C. Compulsary
- D. Loving
- 36 What is the best way to address the refugee challenge?
 - A. The government to use force
 - B. The government to close the borders
 - C. The government to close the camp
 - D. The agency to lay the needed stractures
- 37. The story has been written this year. When did the repatriation story announced?
 - A. 2019
- B. 2018
- C. 2017
- D. 2016
- 38. "The refugees have been making journey to their countries after decades of years." It means
 - A. many years
 - B. hundred years
 - C. tens of years
 - D. thousands of years

Read the following passage and answer questions 39 - 50.

Very unfair world. Surely very ungrateful. Not a respector of any man. It does not respect the religious ones. The soft spoken lady with counted words, worked deligently without supervision. From ashes and gabbage to a lucratic table. From the periphery into the city. In the city got an opportunity in a very junior institution. Her few words earned her a good name. Besides that the end results of what she was doing was ever eminent. No doubt her work. Whoever, cannot appreciate it can only appreciate for death.

She rose gradually to an extent that she was popular among the three pillars. The popularity cheated and misguided her. Marrow became uncase and not ready to listen to the boses. As a result of the sour relationship she opted out. Indeed it was unstoppable thing. The most unfair thing was she didn't take her pay.

Due to her dedication and committement, she was only out for two weeks fortunately she got a better space. The space was so admirable that all bridegroom and bride would admire to glue to. She glued to the new station. In her new station she also received favour from the three pillars. Everybody admired to be served by her. She was a teacher for standard two. She taught more then eighty pupils. The reason that all pupils wanted to be taught by her. Instead of the parents complaining, they insisted that if their children will not be handled by her automatically, they would be out of the system.

Since there was no any other option, it prevailed she progressed very well. From her doings, she ascended to be the third chief executive officer. Surely she was admirable. Nothing changed her, her total committment increased.

- 39. From the first sentence, we can conclude
 - A. the world is very fair
 - B. the world is good
 - C. the world is not fair
 - D. people enjoy on the world
- 40. In the first paragraph, the only person that world respects is the
 - A. teachers
- B. rich
- C. poor
- D. nobody
- 41. The lady in the story was
 - A. lazy
 - B. busy
 - C. hardworking
 - D. kind
- 42. "The sentence the lady with the counted words" means
 - A. she was talkative
 - B. she was mischevious
 - C. she was kind
 - D. she was polite
- 43. "A lucrative table" as used in the passage
 - A. a good table
 - B, a polite and cool place
 - C. green pastures
 - D. good meals
- 44. Before the lady landing to the city, where was she working?
 - A. In town
 - B. In rural areas

- C. Another city
- D. Another country
- 45. What was the most outstanding thing to this
 - A. Character
 - B. Few words
 - C. Good results
 - D. Good position
- 46. How many pillars were there at the place where Marrow worked?
 - A. Three B. Two
 - C. Four
- D. Five
- 47. What misled Marrow?
 - A. The character
 - B. The hardworking
 - C. Popularity
 - D. Fame
- 48. The worst thing that Marrow did was
 - A. being hardworking
 - B. opting out of work
 - C. being unstoppable
 - D. not taking her salary
- 49. Marrow got another job after two weeks because of her
 - A. good character
 - B. politeness
 - C. beauty
 - D. dedication and committment
- 50. In the order of seniority, how many people were ahead of Marrow?

 - A. Two B. Three
 - C. Four
- D. One